
 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: INSPECTIONAL SERVICES DEPARTMENT 

FROM: HEIDI GAFFNEY, ADMINISTRATOR, TOPSFIELD CONSERVATION 
COMMISSION 

SUBJECT: 97 MAIN STREET – APPROX. BYLAW INTERMITTENT STREAM SHOWN 
ON PLAN 

DATE: JUNE 23, 2023 

CC: TOPSFIELD CONSERVATION COMMISSION FILE 

With regard to the “Approx. Intermittent Stream (Bylaw Jurisdictional Only) shown on 
the plan prepared by Williams & Sparages for 97 Main Street, the area shown is an 
approximated furthest potential extent as agreed to during a field review for soil testing 
and does not represent a confirmed jurisdictional resource area.  During field review for 
proposed soil testing in March of 2022, a furthest possible extent of a potential Bylaw 
Intermittent Stream was agreed to in the field.  No official delineation was required and 
none was submitted, reviewed or confirmed.  Further, the intermittent stream/flow path 
was not identified as jurisdictional on the plans on file from when the septic was replaced 
in the front yard at 8 Howlett St in 2005. 

 


